

BRYAN R. WINTER

Partner

9 North County Street Suite 200 Waukegan, Illinois 60085

847.244.0770 bwinter@fuquawinter.com

November 12, 2021

Kurt Woolford
Executive Director
Lake County Stormwater
Management Commission
500 W. Winchester Road
Suite 201

Libertyville, IL 60048

Via email only: KWoolford@lakecountyil.gov

RE: ESDD Skokie River Restoration and Flood Mitigation Lake Forest Stabilization Project Phase 2 Calculated Match Expense

Dear Mr. Woolford,

Please let this letter serve as written confirmation that the Commissioners of the East Skokie Drainage District have approved the District's participation in the DCEO-SYOCIP Program for the above referenced project.

Further, the District's approval included obligating the District to pay the full calculated match expense for this project.

Should you need any additional documentation from the District regarding the above project, please advise.

Yours truly,

FUQUA WINTER LTD.

By By R. Who

Bryan R. Winter

Attorney for the East Skokie Drainage District

BRY/sa

cc: East Skokie Drainage District Chairperson Joseph Bridges